Lori Olberi

From: Matt Conger <congerconsulting@gmail.com>
Sent:
To:

Wednesday, July 17, 2013 1:14 PM
Lori Olberg; Nate Lavery
Subject:

Formal Resignation from PWC

Dear Lori,

This email indicates my formal intent to to resign from the Burlington Public Works Commission, effective
immediately (July 16,2013). Please note that I am forwarding this to the PWC chair, Nathan Lavery

Regards,

Matt Conger

Research Engineer, UVM Transportation Research Center
(802) 233-6282
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